

Dear Antioch Family,

It is with great joy and sadness that we are sending out our dear friends, Noah and Allison Hutchison. They have truly carried all of us and our children in their hearts in these many years of working together. Through Noah's specific leadership, our children's ministry has grown from 400 to 800 children and 200 to 400 volunteers. We have not only grown in number, but we have grown in depth and breadth through Noah's love and leadership and he and Allison's deep commitment to the children of Antioch. We not only love them, but will miss them and are so excited that they will remain in the Antioch family as Noah goes to be the Executive Pastor at Antioch Community Church in Fort Collins, CO.

There will be a come and go evening with dessert at Antioch on Thursday, November 12th from 6:30 p.m. to 8 p.m. where the congregation can come celebrate and thank them before they go.

As always, God knows ahead of time what we need and we are so honored that He has also brought Noah's replacement, Thresa Lawson. Thresa and her husband, Vance, have not only loved and honored God with their lives, but have served in so many different capacities in the corporate world as well as the church world. They are most famous for being the parents of Josh Lawson, who serves as our Director of Community Engagement here at Antioch. Thresa brings years of leading large groups of people and volunteers and a deep love for Jesus and His kingdom.

Thank you for letting us take time today to honor Noah and Allison and with joy look forward to Thresa's oversight care and leadership for us as a people.

In His strength and love,

Jimmy Seibert

A PASSION FOR JESUS AND HIS PURPOSES IN THE EARTH

OFFICE 254-754-0386 FAX 254-235-9583 EMAIL info@antiochcc.com